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#HelloYellow MiNDS

fighting for young people’s mental health

Dear Parents/Carers

"Oakhill Primary will join thousands across the country to stand out and show up for young
people's mental health this #HelloYellow.

We can all struggle with how we're feeling, but sometimes things get tough and it can be
difficult to cope. For so many young people, when this happens, they don't get the help they
need, when they need it. But fogether, we can change this.

By wearing yellow this World Mental Health Day on 10 October, and donating what you can,
you can show young people that you're with them. Show them that they matter and deserve
the support they need, when they need it, no matter what.

We hope you will support our Anti-bullying Ambassadors on their mission to support Young
Minds as part of their campaigns.

We will add any donations to the money raised at our last campaign and share our success with
you on the 10™ October.

Kind regards,

KO+ bt

Mrs Gripton and the Anti- Bullying Ambassadors
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